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46th Session of the UPR Working Group
 Recommendations by Finland to Uruguay
1 May 2024



Mr. President,
Finland welcomes the engagement of Uruguay in the UPR. We commend the Government for the commitment and actions that it has undertaken on human rights, particularly the establishment of a framework for public policies designed to combat gender-based violence and promote gender equality.
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Finland respectfully recommends:
1. One, to implement the ICPD 25 commitment for the full exercise of sexual and reproductive health and rights by ensuring access to comprehensive sexuality education programs and universal coverage of quality sexual and reproductive health and rights services, including safe abortion.
2. Two, take appropriate measures to reduce overcrowding in prisons and to ensure access to rehabilitation and integration opportunities, in line with recommendations made by national and international organizations.

Finland wishes Uruguay a successful UPR review.
Thank you. 
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